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I am in favor of LD 2091 because I find it wasteful to throw out "doggie bag" 
containers of food taken from restaurants, knowing that few if any can really be 
recycled.  I think that the retail and restaurant industries would like to do their part in 
recycling.  Our landfills are filling up.
Just as leftover food and beyond-selling-date food is now being put to use where 
needed, let's apply the same logic to food containers.


